
Hi 2 McNaughton,  

I hope you are well. How is your week being so far? I hope you are keeping 

yourself safe by washing your hands frequently.  

I would like you to remember that you are responsible for your learning and so 

every single one of you should be working very hard during these days and 

showing your parents/carers how good you are with your studies.  

I really appreciate how difficult this time is for you but I want you to know I am 

very proud of you all.   

 

This is the message of the week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss De Santiago-Garcia 


